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The County Council convened as the Committee of the Whole on May 16, 2017, and 

June 13, 2017, in order to examine CR-37-2017, a Resolution to approve certain multiyear 

contracts in accordance with Section 819 of the Prince George’s County Charter.  After staff 

orientation and discussion by Council Members at the May 16, 2017, Committee of the Whole 

work session, CR-37 was held in Committee for the purpose of providing time for staff to supply 

certain further clarifying information concerning the multiyear contracts that were submitted as 

prescribed by County law.   

 

On June 13, the Committee of the Whole resumed its examination of CR-37-2017, along 

with the clarifications submitted by the Office of Management and Budget in response to 

questions posed by members concerning contracts listed that had been previously approved by 

action of the Council, including the amount of remaining consideration for said contracts, as 

distinguished from the contracts listed that had yet to be approved by the Council; and a specific 

breakdown as to the amount of consideration by contractor as to the personal service contracts 

listed.  After a lengthy discussion, the committee voted 6-3 on June 13, 2017, for a favorable 

recommendation with amendments on the legislation, an action which was based on the 

additional information supplied in a revised Attachment A to CR-37-2017. 

 

 

 


